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20 February 2020 

S1 Admission 2020-2021 - Updated Arrangement 

 

1. Due to the latest epidemic development, interviews for selecting candidates in the DP stage of 2020 

S1 Admission will be cancelled and the Criteria and the Weightings for selecting successful 

candidates in the Discretionary Places(DP) stage are shown in the following table: 

 

 

 

2. Additional document(s), if any, such as Report Card, Extra-curricular Activities and Social Services 

certificates, certificates of awards etc. should be submitted not later than 6 March 2020. Please 

submit the document(s) in pdf or jpg format by email to admission@stlouis.edu.hk . Make sure that 

student’s name (in both Chinese and English) and Student Reference Number (STRN) should 

be put in the title of email. Each and every page of the supplementary document(s) is required to 

be signed by parents. There should not be more than three pieces of documents related to each of 

the 5 items listed in the Admission Criteria above. Testimonials or recommendation letters will not 

be considered.  

 

3. According to the Revised Administrative Arrangements on Secondary 1 (S1) Discretionary Places 

(DP) Applications, parents of successful applicants will be notified of their children's inclusion in 

the Successful List for Discretionary Places on 7 April 2020 (by letter and phone), instead of 31 

March 2020. These notification arrangements are not applicable to reserve and unsuccessful 

applicants, nor are the notifications of the allocation results. The parents concerned do not need to 

reply to the notifications. 
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